COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
2nd July, 1926.

Dear 3ir,

With reference to your return 5¢c of the

i 5 30th ultimo relative to thie steamer "BULIA", I have to

acquaint you that the report of the survey he.d on this vessel

at Sydney has now come to hand and the vessel has been

assigned the record +« L.H.C. 4,26 subject to the main boiler

furnaces being again examined before the end of October 1926,
1 am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Jdr. John V. Gwynne,

(&

BRISTOL,




